
Congratulations
Steven Brose, DO

Chief of Spinal Cord Injury
Syracuse VA Medical Center

About the FES Center
The Cleveland FES Center is a consortium of the Louis Stokes Cleveland VA Medical Center, MetroHealth Medical 
Center, Case Western Reserve University, and University Hospitals. With their support, researchers, engineers and 
clinicians collaborate together to develop innovative solutions that improve the quality of life of individuals with 
neurological or other muscular skeletal impairments. Through the use of neurostimulation and neuromodulation 
research and applications, the Cleveland FES Center leads the translation of this technology into clinical deployment.

The Cleveland FES Center would like to 
congratulate Steven Brose, DO on his new 
position as Chief of Spinal Cord Injury at the 
Syracuse VA Medical Center in New York. 
Dr. Brose will be responsible for growing 
their young Spinal Cord Injury service, and 
developing a Spinal Cord Injury research 
program. An investigator in the Cleveland 
FES Center for seven years, Dr. Brose will 
continue collaborating as he grows the 
program in Syracuse.


